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Calls for Service Total September thru December: 2023  2022 
          815   830   
 
 
The Automatic License Plate Reader (ALPR) the Department purchased on a 2022 mini-
grant from the State of Washington are completely installed and operational. The data 
collected has been instrumental in providing leads for crimes in the area, including one 
shooting in Ruston. We also provide data from this asset to the Tacoma Police 
Department and South Sound 911. 
 
Officer Wayne Lake has been on light duty since November after suffering an injury in a 
foot pursuit with a felony suspect. We learned he will not require surgery and he 
expects to return to full duty end of February. 
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